
THE UNIVERSITY OF College of
Community Health Sciences
Family Medicine ResidencyALABAMA

December 31, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:

I have had the opportunity to work with Mr. Paul Breen of Strelcheck Healthcare Search and within
weeks, I had a successful interview and subsequent offer of employment.

I found Mr. Breen to consistently follow through on the plans we established. He is very professional
in his communication and works diligently to ensure a right fit for any available opportunities based on
individual preferences. For instance, he was able to help me get recruited in an area of my choice. He
provided me with unbiased and accurate description of opportunities that were available which helped
me make an informed decision. He was easy to reach whenever I had any questions. Over the years, he
has successfully placed many physicians around Michigan/Wisconsin area and his track record is
nothing short of phenomenaL

He continues to work with me and I would recommend Mr. Paul Breen of Strelcheck Healthcare
Search without hesitation. Feel free to contact me should you have any questions.
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